
Town of Tamworth  
 

Planning Board 
 

PLANNING BOARD Site Walk MINUTES 
 

January 8, 2014 
 

 

Meeting was called to order at 3:38 pm. 

 

Members Present: Dom Bergen Chairman, Becca Boyden, Pat Farley, David Little  

 

Members Absent: Dave Cluff, Tom Peters, Jim Hidden, Selectmen’s Representative  

 

Alternates Present:  

 

Alternates Absent: Nicole Maher-Whiteside 

 

 

Site Walk – Hollow Hill Road 

 

 

The Board walked the north end of Hollow Hill Road, with Bob Berner, Regional Arborist for 

PSNH. Bob Berner discussed PSNH’s plans to extend the existing service, from 55 Hollow 

Hill Road to the house at 266 Hollow Hill Road.  

 
PSNH will submit an application for Maintenance Along Scenic Roads. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made at 4:05 pm by Becca. Pat seconded. APPROVED 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

David Little 

 


